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KOMITET DO SPRAW RADIOFONII 
P O L S K I E RADIO" 
ZESPOIPROGRAMUDLAZAGRANICY 

Mr. Kermit Geary 

R.F.D. No 2 
Walnutport 
Pennsylvania 
U.S.A. 

ul. Nookowskiego 24 tel. 8-94-21 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

Thank you very much for your letter with the report 

of our home radio broadcast of February 2nd. 

Enclosed please find our (SL card in confirmation 

and our program schedule of English language transmissions 

to North America. 

We hope that you will listen to our broadcasts 

regularly and find them informative and enjoyable. 

We are looking forward to hearing from you again, 

especially to your comments on our broadcasts. 

sincerely yours, 

Director 
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